Cars Maths in Motion – an International Challenge

Knowing from experience how enthralling the races between UK schools can be, particularly with respect to online virtual Grands Prix, I am pleased to say that we now have some international links who want to join in the fun with us. If you are interested in entering your school for live online races, then please read on.

The first thing you should know is that this is just the beginning and none of us are quite sure where it will all end up!  The International Challenge will start slowly and the races will be ‘just for fun’ although we hope that there will be a great competitive element to them!  The idea of the international races is simply this.  Information regarding the races will be in an online community website which will have a secure login so that only schools registered will have access to it. It will be here also that results of  the races will be announced.  A date, track details and weather forecast are set by the Organiser and schools involved then work towards producing an entry by that date. 
Shortly beforehand, the school’s best car is exported and emailed to the Organiser and the race will be run, live on the internet, at the agreed time. Everyone involved will be able to join in together, LIVE, using the Elluminate software (www.elluminate.com), to watch the race and interact with each other, if they want to. The Elluminate software is free to download, and this can be done much nearer the time of the race – full instructions of setting up and testing can be provided then.  
There will be NO compulsion that any school has to join in on race day live (simple things like time differences may prevent that), but we will try and fix a ‘best’ time and, in any event, a recording of the race can be downloaded at any time afterwards.  Two dates for the next races have already been set – 9th October and 7th December. Two more races, one in late March 2008 and one in late June 2008, will also be run but dates for these have not been finalised yet. Your school could take part in all or any of these races - it's your choice - even if you cannot log on live.

 

To get started, you would need to have Version 9 of the Cars Maths in Motion software.  If you are interested in taking part in the International Challenge and do not have Version 9, please contact CSH (sales@cshsoft.com) for prices (please mention that you will be part of the International Challenge!). At the risk of stating the obvious, the sooner you can get pupils using the software, the better their cars will be when they produce them for the first race! There will be online resources available to help you get going as well as the manual that accompanies the software.

If all that sounds interesting, then please reply to this mail and the wheels can be set in motion to register you for the online site and get you started.

Finally, if you know of any other schools who may like to get involved, please pass on the details!
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